
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: HO 6743- A3 (NB) - 15 Florence Terrace/1Ebor Cottages - URGENT clear the 2 gullies a the above location
Date: 11 November 2019 15:59:22
Attachments: image002.png

blocked gullies on A3 Florence Cottages.msg
Importance: High

Just like to confirm are we raising WO or NO work orders to be created for this one after the job is done as an HTO is
 being raised?
Thanks

From:  
Sent: 11 November 2019 14:29
To:  
Subject: 6743- A3 (NB) - 15 Florence Terrace/1Ebor Cottages - URGENT
Hi 

Can you please arrange a gully sucker to attend site today to clear the 2 gullies a the above location. The gullies are
 filled with leaves and detritus
Kier have made safe the gully surround with asphalt.
However, we have had several complaints about the 2 blocked gulliescausing severe pooling.
Please advise when these works are completed so I can update customer services.
Location

Kind Regards

Asset Operations Officer – Kingston | Merton | Richmond
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